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Expression of Interest Submissions 

Municipalities must include the following in their Expression of Interest submissions:  
 

 Need and vision for market rental housing in their communities, and any 
alignment with municipality’s land use planning and housing policies;  

 

 How the Development Charges Rebate Program will help increase rental housing 
in their communities and/or what public good will be created;  

 

 Capacity to administer the program, along with ongoing monitoring and reporting, 
and whether there is an intention to designate program administration to a 
housing Service Manager, to submit an EOI and administer the program on the 
municipality’s behalf;  

 

 Any current incentives the municipality provides to encourage construction of 
market rental housing in their communities;  

 

 Incentives the municipality is willing to apply to market rental developments and 
units receiving provincial rebates under the program;  

 

 Examples of potential purpose-built market rental developments or units 
expected to qualify for funding over the five years, if possible;  

 

 Indicate if the municipality would be setting a lower AMR threshold for non-luxury 
market rental units different from provincial threshold of 175% AMR;  

 

 Whether the municipality plans to use the funding to provide rebates covering the 
full amount of the development charges they collect or partial rebates, as well if 
these would vary on a on a site-by-site basis;  

 

 Current and proposed mechanisms (e.g., bylaws restricting conversions) that the 
municipality would use to ensure that a development receiving rebate funding 
under the program remains rental; and  

 

 How much funding municipalities anticipate would be needed for this program on 
an annual basis for each of the five fiscal years, starting in 2018-19 
(municipalities can choose to identify funding requirements only for certain 
years).  

 


